
We had an awesome week! 

This week we started talking about 
winter and how cold it can be outside 

this time of year.

We continued learning about winter by 
making winter trees, melted snowmen, 

and winter mittens.

During centers, we had fun playing in 
our new January hot chocolate sensory 

bin.   We also enjoyed playing in our new 
snowman center where we had to use 

our fine motor skills to fill up the 
snowmen using pom poms and 

marshmallows.

On Wednesday, Miss Ilia and Charlotte 
came by to play in our centers with us.  

The kiddos were very excited to see 
them!

On Friday, Miss Carly came by to read 
and make a special winter craft with us. 
The kiddos always love when she comes 

in for a visit.

Some of the stories we read this week 
were: 

Winter Friends, Sneezy the Snowman, 
The Mitten, Whose Prints, and One 

Snowy Day.

This  month we will be learning about 
the color blue and the rectangle shape.

 

Reminder

January 15th 
Martin Luther 

King Jr. Day  
No School
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